
North Carolina Land Title Association to Host Annual Convention

Ward and Smith, P.A. is proud to sponsor North Carolina
Land Title Association's 40th Anniversary Annual
Convention.  The event will take place on September 14-16
in White Sulphur Springs, West Virginia.  For additional
information, visit NCLTA's website.
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